
I wanted to voice my strong support for HB 2927, the national popular vote bill. I understand it's gone up for 

a vote many times. I've felt for a long time that the popular vote is much more sensible than our highly flawed 
electoral college and I've been exasperated with election results when less popular candidates win based on 
nonsensical strategies that focus on swing states and scoring the most electoral college votes. The electoral college 
has proven NOT to be a safeguard against extremists. I see no rationale left in support. Please push this bill through 
swiftly. 
 
Regards, 
Marjorie Marcus 
Portland, OR 
97212 
 


